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April 28th, 2011 
  
Attn: BCCPAC Board of Directors and Executives on Wi-Fi Dangers in Schools 
  
Dear Directors, Executives and Members, 
  
Health Canada's Safety Code 6 is the guideline for human exposure to Wi-Fi. September 
2010 there was an error or omission in safety standards reported to Health Canada. 
October 26th 2010 the error or omission was reported by expert witness through Canadian 
Parliament's Standing Committee on Health. 
  
In December 2010, the recommendations of the committee included Health Canada 
thoroughly investigate the error or omission. Five months later Health Canada is reporting to 
the provinces and school districts that Wi-Fi is safe but not reporting the error or omission 
that substantiates Wi-Fi is illegal. Health Canada's Safety Code 6 says the predominant 
health effect to be avoided is the unintentional stimulation of tissue because experimental 
studies have shown it can lead to nerve and muscle depolarization or a heat effect. 
  
Wi-Fi is installed in classrooms and schools for convenience to communicate with   
the wireless devices called computers; unfortunately the other wireless devices in the 
classrooms don't run at 2.4 or 5 GHz. The other wireless devices in the classrooms are 
vulnerable electrically, running at different frequencies and being electromagnetically 
induced by the Wi-Fi. These wireless devices are your children. 
  
Children are being electromagnetically induced and the peer reviewed science is electricity 
that is taught as standards in education. Safety Code 6 needs to be enforced and Wi-Fi is 
illegal as substantiated by the error in safety standards. 
  
Parents in the US are taking their public school district to court over Wi-Fi and they will win 
with the error or omission found in standards. Schools need to be hardwired without 
exception. It keeps the public safe and delivers data better. 
  
Only in the best interest of your children do we insist you use the precautionary approach 
until the error or omission is validated. Validation would take 1 day where the present 
reporting by BC CDC on Wi-Fi safety is missing critical data.  
  
I look forward to answering any questions or challenges; the dangers of Wi-Fi are now 
lectured in medical education for education credits needed for licensing. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Curtis Bennett 
President 
Thermografix Consulting Corporation 
Wi-Fi Health Risk Advisory @ www.thermoguy.com/blog 


